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  Letter dated 21 January 2016 from the Permanent Representative 

of Cuba to the United Nations addressed to the President of the 

Security Council 
 

 

 I have the honour to write to you with regard to the summary statement of 

matters of which the Security Council is seized and of the stage reached in their 

consideration, as contained in document S/2016/10, dated 4 January 2016. 

 In accordance with the established procedure, I should like to inform you that 

the Government of the Republic of Cuba requests that the following four matters 

brought to the Council’s attention by the Republic of Cuba should remain on the list 

of matters of which the Security Council is currently seized:  

 • Letter dated 11 July 1960 from the Minister for Foreign Affairs of Cuba 

addressed to the President of the Security Council (S/4378) 

 • Letter dated 31 December 1960 from the Minister for External Affairs of Cuba 

addressed to the President of the Security Council (S/4605) 

 • Complaint by Cuba (S/10993) 

 • Letter dated 2 February 1990 from the Permanent Representative of Cuba to 

the United Nations addressed to the President of the Security Council 

(S/21120) 

 I should be grateful if you would have the present letter circulated as a 

document of the Security Council. 

 

 

(Signed) Rodolfo Reyes Rodríguez 

Ambassador 

Permanent Representative 
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